

ARCHDIOCESE OF MIAMI

Office of the Archbishop

January 9, 2019

Dear Friends in Christ:

I am pleased to join the Florida Council of Catholic Women (FCCW) in inviting you to participate in the 10th Annual "Hugs for the Homeless" project. Last year's efforts raised \$49,055.00 and with your prayerful support, the Council hopes to raise even more this year.

These funds will aid the Church's ongoing efforts in feeding, clothing and sheltering homeless women and children in all seven Florida dioceses. Each diocese received \$7,007.84.

Together with all the bishops of the Province, I express my sincere gratitude to the FCCW for this great initiative, and I urge all your members to contribute generously to its success.

With my blessings upon you and your endeavors, I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+ 1 L lassi

Most Reverend Thomas Wenski

Archbishop of Miami